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July 31, 2014

Sent by Canada Post to: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

Re: EB-2014-0158 — Accepting your Invitation to Participate in the Stakeholder
Consultation Activities of the Energy Consumer Protection Act, 2010 Review

Canadian RiteRate Energy Corporation (“RiteRate”) would like to accept your invitation
to participate in the stakeholder consultation activities of the Energy Consumer
Protection Act, 2010 Review for the above captioned file number EB-2014-0158.

At the same time, we would like to sincerely apologize for our delay in accepting your
invitation. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to call the undersigned by
telephone or by email.

Sincerely,

Canadian RiteRate Energy

e
Tim Nerbas
Founding Partner and VP Operations
20 Floral Parkway
Concord, ON L4K 4R1
T: 905.695.5246
F: 1.866.323.9845
E: tim(@riterate.ca

cc: Martine Band at martine.band@ontarioenergyboard.ca

20 Floral Parkway, Concord, ON L4K 4R1




